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Coronavirus - increase in Tier 4 areas in England             30 December 2020 

Cessation of van sharing in Tier 4 
In light of the Government announcements and the uncertainty around the new 
(Covid-19) strain, we have taken the decision to temporarily cease the use of shared 
vans in full lockdown or tier 4 areas. This means shared vans should stop in the (T4) 
areas and all of Wales, with immediate effect. Changes should (have been) made in 
mainland Scotland and Northern Ireland from 26 December.  
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